
National regulation starts 1 December 2018
Paramedicine will become a 
regulated profession

�All Australian paramedics must be  
registered with the Paramedicine Board  
of Australia (the National Board) or have  
applied for registration before this date.

‘Paramedic’ will become a 
protected title

From this date only people who are registered with the  
National Board will be able to lawfully call themselves  
a ‘paramedic’ and continue to practise as one.

Apply now for registration 

 �Visit the National Board’s website to begin the online 
registration process to make sure that you have 
completed you application before regulation begins. 
If you have already submitted a complete application 
for registration, you can continue to practise while it is 
considered by the Board. 

Paramedics get ready!

Apply

1  
December

#readyforregulation 
www.paramedicineboard.gov.au
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